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CITY OF 

FORT LAUDERDALE 
Venice of }lmerica 

January 8, 2013 

Ms. Lynn Shatas 
External Affairs Manager 
Florida Power & Light Company 
P. 0 . Box 8248 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33340-8248 

RE: Street Name Change Replacing the Secondary Name of El Vedado Drive 
With the name" Wayne Huizenga Boulevard" 

Dear Ms. Shatas: 

On December 4, 2012 the City of Fort Lauderdale City Commission adopted the 
enclosed Resolution No. 12-236 adding the name "Wayne Huizenga Boulevard" 
to that section of SE 91

h Street!EI Vedado Drive between Federal Highway/US-1 
and Cordova Road within our city limits. Please notify your appropriate staff of 
this change. 

Address Range is 600 to 1499 

If you have any questions or require further information, please feel free to 
contact me. Thank you in advance for your assistance in this matter. 

- .k cYb '--·· 

Sincerely, ~ 

Y:nda ~2seph 
City Clerk 
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